
Our Library holds Quiet Hours during 
finals week! 

As students approach finals in December, the 
Triton College Library will begin hosting

Quiet Hours daily:
Monday-Friday, 8-10 a.m.

Monday-Thursday, 7-8 p.m.
Fridays, 3-4 p.m.

NEW REFUND SCHEDULE
Starting in spring 2025, if you need to drop any of your 
courses, the refund schedule is as follows: 

• �Five to 16-week course: 100% refund before or 
during the first seven calendar days of the course.  
No refund given after the seventh day.

• �Less than five-week course: 100% refund before  
the first day of the course. No refund given as of the 
first day of the course.

Withdrawals after the 100 % refund period will result  
in a grade of “W”.

ADVISING IN JANUARY
January is a busy registration month – advising 
appointments will not be available. We are still here to  
help during extended walk-in advising hours and virtual 
drop-in hours. Visit www.triton.edu/admissions-aid/
spring for more information!

NEW STUDENT BULLETIN
ADVISORS’ GUIDE TO A GREAT FIRST YEAR  •  DECEMBER 2024

GUIDANCE SPOT
LEARN MORE ABOUT YOURSELF 
WITH SUPERSTRONG
Career Services and Academic Advising 
have teamed up to offer a SuperStrong 
session to help you identify your interests, 
get insight into your preferences and how 
they may align to Areas of Study and 
programs offered at Triton College. This 
session is offered on Tuesday, Dec. 10,  
5:30 p.m., via Zoom. Sign up by scanning  
the QR code.

ADVISOR HIGHLIGHT

Elizabeth “Lisa” Amaya 
Academic Advisor

Supported Programs: 
Arts, Social Sciences, Biotechnology, 
Humanities, Culinary Arts, Hospitality
Fun Fact: 
Two of my siblings and I are left-handed  
in the family.
Favorite Spot on Campus: 
Bench on the corner of E Building that  
sits underneath a tree.

Triton College Mounds

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

 WINTER BREAK

Triton College campus will be closed from  
Dec. 23, 2024 to Jan. 1, 2025, for Winter Break.  
We wish you and your family restful and  
joyful holidays!

REGISTRATION EVENTS
Registration Rush Week - Dec. 9-13:   
Extended advising walk-in hours to help you get 
ready for the spring semester. 
Monday-Thursday - 9 a.m.-4 p.m.  
Friday - 9 a.m.-3 p.m.

✓ SPRING SEMESTER STARTS  
JAN. 21, 2025
Remember, if you are taking an online 
course, make sure to log in to your course in 
Blackboard.

QUOTE OF THE MONTH: 
“The future belongs to those who believe in the beauty of their dreams.” – Eleanor Roosevelt
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